18-1023

September 26, 2018

Chad Scheinoha
Parks & Forestry
Operations Division Manager

Chad:

Dennis and |, on behalf of Citizens for a Scenic Lakeside, are seeking permission to
display banners on each end of the boulevard islands on Lakeside Blvd. The
banners are 15’ tall and all will depict the stars and stripes of the American flag.
You have seen them used by many businesses, and we noticed how nice the flag
banners looked when HFM displayed them at their marathon this year. We plan
to display the banners on five special occasions during the year; Memorial Day, 4™
of July, Flag Day, Labor Day and Veterans Day. We will fundraise and cover all
costs associated with this project. We would use the type of holders that set flush
to the ground so they will not interfere with grass cutting or maintenance in these
areas. We have flower gardens on each end of every island along Lakeside Blvd.
and Dewey St. up to 9" St. We believe that putting a banner behind each garden
would be beautifying the area and promoting patriotism.

If you have any suggestions, we would appreciate your input. As you know, our
group continues to work hard on our objectives to keep Manitowoc a great place
to live.

Thank you,
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Deb Hardy



